
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
04.04.2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
  
 
Temporary changes to the 20B, 25B and 26B school bus services due to roadworks 
  
The next phase of Conwy bridge refurbishment works is due to begin straight after Easter, they will 
affect the Llandudno Flyover and weekly news roundabout. As with phase one there will be traffic 
lights on the junctions off the weekly news roundabout and a one-way system with restrictions on 
Ffordd 6 g.  There will also be a driving prohibition for Lower Gate street for the duration of the works 
and there may be night-time closures as and when required. 
  
As a result of these works some school buses will run at slightly different times. The affected bus 
routes are 20B (Penmaenmawr), 25B (Penmaenmawr/Dwygyfylchi) and 26B (Llanfairfechan), please 
use the following links to see the temporary timetables for these routes:  
 

• 20B (Penmaenmawr) 

• 25B (Penmaenmawr/Dwygyfylchi)  

• 26B (Llanfairfechan) 
 
All other routes and schedules should run as normal. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Ian Gerrard  
Headteacher 
 

  

https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/20B-Temporary-Timetable.pdf
https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/25B-Temporary-Timetable.pdf
https://www.aberconwy.conwy.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/04/26B-Temporary-Timetable.pdf

